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Our school has a no-cut policy regarding our athletic teams.  Our 7th and 8th grade 

students have priority.  We will try to fill our teams from these grades first.  If we 

don’t have enough students from those two grades to make up a team, we will open 

eligibility to lower grades, down to the 4th grade.  However, we do not have tryouts 

for our teams.  If they are eligible and they sign up, they will be included.   

 

 

 

 


